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Tlopl's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

7Jth September, 1932.

Dear Sirs,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of
your letter of the 5th instant relative to the Danish
motorship " SELANDIA ", the contents of which have been
noted.

I am accordingly writing to Mr. French
at New York askﬁng him to be so good as to arrange for the
San Francisco Surveyors to forward a verification of marking
form, together with pull particulars of any alterations
which may have been ®warried out to satisfy the Danish
Authorities in complianoe with the Convention reguirements.

- am, Dear S5irs,

Yours faithfully,
pro Secretary.

The Surveyors,

COPENHAGEN. ' {5

Lloyd's Register
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